
 
 
From: Artyce Fredlund [mailto:afred1126@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 10:17 PM 
To: Council; Kathy Bergen; duluthdogparks@yahoo.com; afred1126@yahoo.com 
Subject: East Duluth Dog Park 
 
 People really enjoy all of the dog parks! It is probably as much for the people as for the dogs. We 
enjoy meeting the other people and form friendships. It socializes the dogs so that they are happier 
with each other and people. I believe that communities with dog parks are better communities. I 
have been to one in Rochester, MN  a couple different times. It seems to be a part of a thriving 
community. Even tourists are happy about the dog parks. It is a part of a trend. It is obvious when 
you look at all of the dog friendly hotels and motels. People love their dogs! You probably saw the 
motel add. This man says people wonder if they can get "lucky" in their motel room? He continues to 
say it is important to him. Then you hear him call, "here Lucky." We know tourists use the dog parks 
as well as hotels. Come on everyone we are a "tourist town". 
 
Thanks in advance, 
Artyce Fredlund (dog park lover) 
 


